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Comments: | am writing to request that the Forest Service deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold
Project and require Perpetua to finish cleaning up the mine site. This project endangers the Frank Church-River
and the Salmon River populations of salmon, steelhead and bull trout, as well as the precious clean water,
serving human and wildlife needs. The noise and pollution of proposed facilities, roads and mining efforts are
extremely harmful to the No Return Wilderness and all of the protected plant and animal life of this area. It is time
to clean up the harmful residues from old mining and deny permission to bring back mining to this protected area.



